May 13, 2020

Fred Youssif World Private Security, Inc. 16921 Parthenia Street Suite # 201 Northridge, CA 91343

Dear Fred Youssif:

As you are aware, the Agreement for Contract Services between the City of Carson ("City") and World Private Security, Inc. ("WPSI"), dated July 1, 2018, as three times amended (collectively, "2018 Agreement"), whereby WPSI has been providing Crossing Guard Services for the City at various crossing guard locations throughout the City (which 2018 Agreement memorialized and restated a 2015 agreement between the parties), is set to expire Tuesday, June 30, 2020. Because the 2018 Agreement will soon be expiring, please be advised that the City is planning to issue an Invitation for Bids ("IFB") on Planet Bids Thursday, May 14, 2020 for the purpose of awarding another contract for similar services. The deadline for the IFB is Monday, June 8, 2020. I encourage you to submit a bid responding to such IFB.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns with this matter.

Sincerely,

Administrative Specialist

Eunique

Public Safety and Community Services

Exhibit No. 3